
     Greetings friends,

     We had another successful
Young Eagles event on July 14th,
with 49 kids flown. That puts us
over 130 for the year.  Thanks to all
the pilots and volunteers that made
this possible.

     Looking forward to the picnic this month and hearing
everyone's Oshkosh stories.

     I hope to see you all at the Picnic!

     Sincerely,

Larry Schwartz
     EAA Chapter 211
     President (2018)

August 2018

Hangar Talk
Serving airplane builders, restorers, pilots, & airplane lovers in Western Michigan

Experimental Aircraft  Association   Chapter   211

“No kind action ever stops with itself. One kind action leads to another. Good example is followed. A single act of
kindness throws out roots in all directions, and the roots spring up and make new trees. The greatest work that

kindness does to others is that it makes them kind themselves.”  -  Amelia Earhart

Prez Sez

EAA Chapter 211 Annual Family Picnic
Saturday, August 18, 2018, 11:00am

EAA Clubhouse, Grand Haven Memorial Airpark (3GM) 16446 Comstock St, Grand Haven, MI 49417

This will be a day to meet friends and make some new ones too, look at airplanes, talk about airplanes, eat, and fly.
Be sure to come early and bring your family.  Bring your planes, interesting cars, or project parts.

We will utilizing the Maintenance Hangar for our picnic.

Chapter 211 will provide hamburgers, brats, hot dogs, cold pop, water and table service.
Please bring a dish to share (with serving utensil).

    11:00 am   -   Arrive early for Set-up and Social Hour
    12:30 pm   -   Food will be served!

Afterward - More flying, talking, and looking at planes

Young Eagles at the Wings of Mercy “CareAffaire” event in Holland
Date: Saturday, August 25, 2018, 8a.m. to noon at Holland (BIV)

Young Eagle flights will be given and you are invited to help in the air or on the ground.
Breakfast is free for all volunteers, and there is a discount on fuel for the YE flights..

Contact: Dick Foster, 616-538-8849


